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Staying safe online (e-safety)  

Children at Brampton Cortonwood have recently had an e-safety lesson and below are a few key 

points to keep them safe when using the internet.  

“Stay smart when going online” 

S – Safe, do not give out personal information such as name, address, what school you go to, 

where you live or phone numbers. 

M – Meet up? NO WAY! Never meet strangers from the internet, they might not be who 

they say they are!  

A – Accept a file? NEVER! Receiving files such as media files and photos is risky for 

many reasons – be safe and NEVER open files from strangers  

R – Really you? Do you know the person you are talking to online? Have you met them in 

real life? If not, they might not be the person they are claiming to be. Only accept friend requests 

with your grown up next to you  

T – Tell someone if there is anything that you don’t like online – whether it’s a picture, a 

video or a person. Tell the grown up that has let you go online.  


